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District One is preparing for the end of the panel.  We have a small committee reviewing 

position descriptions.  Once they are final, we will print them on index cards and collect 

them into a flip book.  Each group will get a copy to encourage members to review the 

district service positions before our election.  This committee will also review and 

update the district election procedures. 

 

Another committee is planning our Gratitude Luncheon/District Elections event.  It is 

scheduled for October 28. 

 

Our District Meetings usually have between 8 and 10 people attend. Next month we will 

finish our discussion of Concept 12, with Warranty 5.  That meeting is scheduled for 

August 12. 

 

As of this moment we have one Zoom meeting, three hybrid meetings (in person and 

Zoom or in person and conference call), and four face-to-face meetings.  We have two 

new GRs.  Thank you to Colleen, our District Website Coordinator, who keeps us all up 

to date on changes to our meetings (https://www.tallyalanon.org/meetings.html).   

 

Our District Alateen Coordinator and a new AMIAS are working to start a new Alateen 

Meeting.  They have explored locations and getting support from existing Al-Anon 

meetings.  We hope to have a new Alateen Meeting in District One very soon. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katy M., DR District 1 

Nancy H., DISL District 1 
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